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I feel threatened by the large area of solar panels planned.  The storage part will be just within a few 
metres of my property.  I am worried about the Lithium batteries, should they become unstable and 
ignite. 

I like to run or walk around my local area and by removing the hedgerows it will affect the area 
greatly.  I see lots of wildlife which will disappear and it will be very windy and unpredictable when 
raining.  It will also cause flooding to the area as concrete does not soak up water!  Where will all the 
water drain away to? 

The noise, disruption around will be unbearable but we will have no hope of selling our property as 
who will want to live surrounded by these eyesores?  There is no compensation for the few who are 
being directly affected.  Please rethink this dreadful idea.  The land will be changed forever in our 
lifetime. 


